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Record, Christopher <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org> Thu, May 2, 2024 at 10:45 AM
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hi SBAC,
Bruce is still doing a final run through of this draft and may move some slides around and/or make some edits. So
please do not disseminate this to anyone. Once I have his final report I will have it posted immediately. Also please do
not discuss over email. We will discuss the results tonight in our meeting.

See you at 6pm,
Chris
--------------------------
Chris Record, Ph.D.
Cape Elizabeth Superintendent
320 Ocean House Rd
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107
#207-799-2217, ext. #271 (Jen Lakari, Admin Assistant)

----------------------------------------------------

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about school district business are classified as
public records and may be subject to disclosure.

Open Minds and Open Doors

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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Cindy Voltz <cvoltz@capeelizabethschools.org> Thu, May 2, 2024 at 11:12 AM
To: "Record, Christopher" <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org>
Cc: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>, Bruce Lockwood
<blockwood@portlandresearch.com>

Thank you Chris.

I have a feedback comment regarding presentation of the 1-10 scaled items, which I shared in one of our planning

https://www.google.com/maps/search/320+Ocean+House+Rd+Cape+Elizabeth,+ME+04107+%23207?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/320+Ocean+House+Rd+Cape+Elizabeth,+ME+04107+%23207?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/320+Ocean+House+Rd+Cape+Elizabeth,+ME+04107+%23207?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.cape.k12.me.us/
https://www.cape.k12.me.us/
mailto:cesbac+unsubscribe@capeelizabethschools.org
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=702455f3bf&view=att&th=18f39c4f70a8f43f&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_lvpcym7b0&safe=1&zw


5/5/24, 10:06 AMCapeElizabeth.org Mail - [CE SBAC] PRG Draft survey report (do not discuss or disseminate)

Page 2 of 2https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=702455f3bf&view=pt&search=a…simpl=msg-f:1797952541257430079&simpl=msg-f:1797954249053762947

meetings with Bruce and in our meetings last fall.

I have not yet read the results of the survey, so this comment is not at all in response to the data, just in the way it is
presented.

For the questions that rank items on a 1-10 scale, I believe grouping all responses between 4 and 7 in a single
"neutral" category is not appropriate.  There is value in knowing if something is a 4.1 vs a 6.9.

At a minimum we should see a mean score for items rated 1-10.  Ideally, items would be broken down into 2 point
increments.

Thank You,

Cindy
[Quoted text hidden]


